
From: Planning Mailbox: Appeals <planning.appeals.csb@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 11:38 AM 
To: Planning Mailbox: Appeals <planning.appeals.csb@buckinghamshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Latest Appeal Decision: South 
 
Dear All, 
 
An appeal decision has been made regarding: 
 
Appeal Decision Type:  Planning  
Address: Bellswood Farm Bellswood Lane Iver Buckinghamshire SL0 0LU 
Proposal: Reduction and retention of existing stable building 
 
Appeal Decision: Appeal Allowed 
Costs Decision:  Not Applicable 
Application Reference: PL/23/0202/FA 
Appeal Reference: APP/N0410/W/23/3321741 
 
Further information is available via Public Access on the Council’s website.  Click the link below and 
enter the planning reference number to view the Appeal Decision letter. 
 
Chiltern and South Bucks 
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